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From the Head Teacher 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
At Stanton Bridge, we believe that in order for 
our children to meet their full potential, we must 
work in partnership as a school with parents.  You 
will have already seen that we have organised par-
ent workshops throughout the Autumn term.  
These are designed to inform parents of the ways 
in which we can support learning both in school 
and at home.   It is essential that parents and 
carers attend these workshops—together we will 
ensure that every child is given the best chance 
possible to achieve to their absolute best.  
 
Reading is a life-long skill that is essential for 
every day life and as such is a huge focus for us 
in school.  Many of the workshops we have already 
run and will be running in the coming months are 
based around reading—if you are unable to at-
tend, please contact the front office and we will 
do our best to accommodate.  
 
Year 4 are out in London today learning all about 
what the capital city has to offer! They will be 
visiting some of the landmarks to find out the 
history and purpose of them—check our Twitter 
feed to see what activities they are taking part 
in. 
 
There are many other trips, visits and workshops 
planned into the school year so that pupils are 
able to have real life experiences and enrichment 
within the learning that takes place.   Year 3 will 
be visiting a local Church next week to see some 
of the features that they have been learning 
about in RE.  We are so glad that we can provide 
these opportunities for our children! 
 
 
Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
Headteacher & NLE 
 

 

 
 

@stanton_bridge 

Attendance Race 
 
The results are in for  Autumn 
Term 2, week 3! 
 
This week, there are three classes in the 
lead: ,Year 5 Mr 4Miss Johal’s class! 
 
Who will win the race for Autumn term 2?  
Will it be a class who gets a perfect 100% 
attendance?  
 
Remember, it’s up to each one of you to 
come to school every day to ensure your 
class scores the highest number of points      
possible to win the race. It is also           
important NOT TO BE LATE! 
 

Poppy Appeal 
 

This year Stanton 
Bridge raised a grand 
total of £210.88 
 
This is amazing and down to the gen-
erosity of our families who once 
again stepped forward to raise funds 
for charity 
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Diary Dates 
 

Teacher training Days will be Thursday 
8th and Friday 9th December 2022 

 
Last day of the Autumn term  is Friday 
16th December 2022 and the Christmas   
Holiday begins on   Monday 19th       
December 2022 ending Monday January 
2nd 2023. 
 
Children return to school on Tuesday 3rd 
January 2023 

Remember you can contact us via the school’s  
email: admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 


